
                Friday 15th December 2017 
 
 
Well done  to all of the children for their outstanding performances in our Nativity play!  
They all did so well and enjoyed the experience too (mostly).  We hope you enjoyed watch-
ing it and want to say thank you for all of your support and especially your patience as we 
were getting the children changed after the shows. 
 
Next week we will learn about some Christmas traditions from around the world.  We will 
find out about a variety of places but we will focus on Norway and make Norwegian bis-
cuits, heart decorations, Christmas trees decorated with Norwegian flags and some poinset-
tia flowers.  The children will also have time to visit the Secret Room on Monday so 
please remember to send your child in with some money if they want to buy some Christ-
mas presents.  Please put money in a named envelope or purse.  On Wednesday 20th 
December it will be a non uniform day and we will finish school for Christmas at 2pm. 
 
No weekly challenge this week but please prepare your children for talking about their 
Christmas holiday news when they come back to school in January. 
 
Thank you as always for supporting us and your children.  Their first term at school has 
gone so quickly but they have all achieved so much.  We hope you have a wonderful 
Christmas break! 
 
 
With best wishes,  
 
 
 
Alicia Warren  


